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Dear Riders and families, 

Welcome to our Spring 2023 schedule! We are continuing to follow CDC guidance regarding Covid 
protocols. Please check the latest CDC updates if you are exposed to the virus and/or contract it. Link to 
CDC protocols.  

This year’s Spring Session will begin on Monday, March 13 and run for 13 weeks through Saturday, 
June 17.  The week of April 3-9 we will be closed for Spring Break.  We will also close Sunday, May 14 
for Mothers’ Day, and Saturday, May 27 through Monday, May 29 for Memorial Day weekend. 

When signing up for Spring, if you have not already made arrangements with me or your current 
instructor, please email me at  Jackie.Collins@liftmeup.org so I can help you schedule the class that is 
right for you.  I will also help you find a good second choice if your first choice is full. Riders who 
attended the Winter Session will have priority in the Spring sign up. All registrations with payment 
should be received by March 3rd to have your best chance of getting the time you want.  On March 4th 
registration will be opened to riders from the Fall session and those on the waiting list. Any 
registration received after March 20, will have a $25 late charge added.  Remember, the sooner you 
get your registration in, the better chance you have of receiving your first choice of time. 

We will do all we can to help you find a suitable time to ride. As part of our inclusion component, 
siblings, family members, and close friends are also welcome to ride in lessons. If you have any 
questions, please reach out to us and we will give you more information.  
 
Summer Camps will be posted on our website soon. This Summer, to accommodate our clients’ travel 
plans, we are planning on shortening our Summer Lesson Session to four weeks. However, we will be 
offering three Monday to Friday half-day camps; along with a three-day, and several one-day camps for 
experienced riders looking to increase their equine knowledge  
 
Attached please find the registration packet for the Spring 2023 Session. Please note, that if there are 
fewer than two riders signing up for a group lesson slot, we reserve the right to withdraw that lesson 
time and may ask the single rider to choose another time.   For a group lesson that may have a single 
rider, for any reason, the lesson may be shortened  to reflect the unneeded mounting and dismounting 
time for the riders that did not come that day.  

 
Watch our Facebook page, for future events in 2023.  It is a public page; you do not need a Facebook 
page of your own to see it and anyone may visit it to see what it new at LMU!  Go to:  
https://www.facebook.com/liftmeup.org/  We also post a calendar of our events as well, as on our 
website: www.liftmeup.org  If you have any questions, please email me or call 703-298-1657. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jackie Collins 
Program Director  
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